
Public Comment Meeting Section Content 
After the Master Aging Plan is drafted, it is important to solicit feedback from the public to ensure that 

the content resonates with them and there are not blatant omissions or misunderstandings. It is, after 

all, a community driven plan! The Orange County Department on Aging posted the Master Aging Plan on 

its website and provided an email address to send comments to; left physical copies of the Master Aging 

Plan at county libraries; and held two public comment meetings.  

This section includes a poster that was used to invite the community to the meetings, and a template to 

collect comments during meetings. 


